
STATE OF COLORADO 
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and 
environment of the people of Colorado 
Grand Junction Regional Office 
222 S. 6th Street, Rm. 232 
Grand Junction, CO 81501-2768 
FAX: (303) 248-7198 

March 2, 1994 

Roy Romer 
Governor 
Patricia A. Nolan, MD, MPH 
Executive Director 

Robert Elsbury, President 
Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
240 27 1/2 Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81503 

RE: 	State Sewage Grant Project #92-2 
Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 

Dear Mr. Elsbury: 

This letter will constitute your authorization to award the construction 
contract to M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc., the low responsible 
responsive bidder. The total amount of the contract is $338,072.60. This 
project is eligible for participation in the State Grant not to exceed 
$100,000.00. 

Please furnish our office with two copies of the authorization to the 
contractor to begin construction and two copies of the signed contract 
documents and construction schedule. 

The contractor's must maintain adequate fire and extended coverage 
insurance (where appropriate), workmen's compensation, public liability and 
property damage, and "all risk" builder's risk insurance certificates, 
performance and payment bonds nd signed statement of nonsegregated 
facilities for all contractors and subcontractors to our office. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter or any other aspect of 
this project, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 
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e 	,pa 1 igan) 

Pr jedt Admin-strator 
Financial Assistance Program 
WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION 

xc: 	Steve LaBonde, P.E. WestWater Engineering 
C. Kellie Knowles, P.E., WestWater Engineering 
Dwain Watson, District Technician 
Richard Bowman, P.E., 
File 
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